
From: Becker, Derrec <DBecker@emd.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/29/2016 9:09:17 AM
Subject: Updated Matthew Report

Attachments: The Hurricane Matthew Report UPDATED.pdf

Good Morning…
Had to update the Matthew Report that I sent you yesterday. It not more accurately reflects the total number of 
resident calls answers by the state information hotline (PIPS). Let me know if you need anything!
 
Derrec Becker
Public Information Officer
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency

 
"South Carolina's emergency management program minimizes loss of life and property damage from all-hazard 
incidents."
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